
At Nationwide, it is our goal to provide Fast, Fair Claim Service. Nobody ever 
wants to have a loss, but should one occur, it helps to have a quick and simple way 
to report it. 

Research shows a correlation between efficient claim handling, policyholder  
satisfaction, and responsible cost management. This starts with a simple  
reporting process that helps to reduce cycle time and increase the quality of new  
loss information. 

Reporting a claim
You or the insureds can easily report claims 24 hours a day, seven days a week, 
365 days a year through the following methods:

•	 Email: sicreportaloss@nationwide.com

•	 Website: www.nationwideexcessandsurplus.com 

•	 Phone: 800-423-7675. 

Your role
Encourage  insureds to report a claim directly to Nationwide through one of the 
methods listed above.

For more information, go to www.nationwideexcessandsurplus.com and select the  
“Report a Claim” link.

Claim Service 
at your insured’s fingertips
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